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13th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am thrilled to share with you a fantastic opportunity that has come our way.  

We have managed to secure tickets to take the entire Year 4/5 department to De Monfort Hall, to 

take part in ‘Leicestershire Make Music Festival’. It is so wonderful to be able to participate in 

singing events once again! The show consists of a 70-minute interactive concert with an orchestra 

from the Royal Birmingham Conservatoire, showcasing all styles of music from folk to reggae, 

opera to EDM. This is a unique experience and one that will enrich the children’s appreciation of 

music. As you can imagine, we are very excited for this event. 

The trip will take place on Tuesday 23rd April and will be during the school day – further details to 

follow nearer the time.  

In order to run the trip, we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £9.65 per child to cover the 

entrance fee and the cost of the coaches. Without your contributions, we will struggle to organise 

more trips like these, so please log onto ParentPay to make your payment. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

Mrs Chapman. 

 


